
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Terry Moehnke, Board & Commission Chairperson 
 
FROM:  Kim Alstott, City Council Ward Four 
 
DATE:  November 10, 2014 meeting 
 
SUBJECT:  Commission Recommendation 
 
 
 
I would like to recommend the appointment of Larry Lee to the Council Salary Advisory 
Board  - Ward 4, for a term to expire November 1, 2018. 
 
Larry Lee, 1736 Williams Drive, Fort Dodge, Iowa 
landjlee@mchsi.com 
515-576-0876 
515-570-7169 
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